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Comments: As a resident of Spring Creek and an avid hiker an biker in the surrounding Pike National Forest, the

current gun range off of CR-126 is loud and an utter trash heap.. it's really awful as people don't pick up after

themselves (shells, garbage, food, targets, etc.)

 

As for the expansion, I think we need tighter control of the spaces we have to make sure they are used according

to the rules.  I've had my share of stray bullets while in the forest (all areas).  While I don't believe the strays

come from the range (my issue there is just with how it's kept), there are lots of unsafe folks just setting up

targets without the right topography and backstops.

 

Any idiot can buy a gun, drive up into the forest, and start shooting - we need more control of this and more

oversight.  I know people have been killed and injured and this is only going to get worse if we don't first address

basic safety and shooting practices... the idea of adding more spaces seems ridiculous given these issues.

Thanks.


